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The Muse Writers Center

The Julia Hislop Conference
& Craft Development Fund Application

Applications are accepted year-round.
The Muse’s Julia Hislop Conference & Craft Development Fund is available to current and past students at the Muse Writers Center to help pay a portion of their tuition, expenses, and/or conference fees for ongoing education through participation in writers conferences and other non-Muse craft-development opportunities. Past winners are invited to re-apply, though priority will be given to first-time applicants. We will award funding at levels determined by need and available funds. Please complete the following application and email it to muse@the-muse.org to apply for funding.

Name:

Mailing Address:

Phone(s):

E-mail Address:

What is the conference or other craft development opportunity for which you wish to receive funding? What are the meeting dates and location?
Please provide a brief description of your financial situation.  How do you plan to use the funding?

What courses have you taken at the Muse? Please list all course names, instructor’s names, and the session (spring, summer fall) and year course was taken:
How has your experience with the Muse influenced your craft?

